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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

We are delighted to announce the return of our annual Careers Fayre which will take place on 

Wednesday 26th April 2023. 

 

This is an amazing opportunity for all of our pupils from Years 7-13 to meet with universities, 

employers, further education and training providers and apprenticeship providers. 

 

In the academy we are passionate about providing all pupils with opportunities to meet a range 

of external providers. Our aim is to ensure that pupils are supported with their next steps, 

whether that is in Key Stage 4 and Key Stage 5, but also with their career aspirations regardless 

of their year group. It is vital that our pupils recognise that every possible door is open to them in 

the future and the Careers Fayre is just one of a number of events focusing on careers education 

which will take place throughout your child’s time at Wednesfield Academy. 

 

The session that each year group will attend as part of the academy day, will provide them with 

invaluable encounters with a number of external providers with pupils able to discuss this further 

as part of the Futures Friday programme within form time. 

 

Feedback from previous years has always been extremely positive and we are excited to collate 

the same levels of positive feedback this year. 

 

We look forward to sharing the day with you through our website and social media platforms. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr Phillips 

Acting Headteacher 

 


